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Numeracy 
Benthal Primary School 

Literacy 

Reading: In addition to Phonics and Reading 
in class, we encourage you to support your 
child by reading with your child for fifteen 

minutes a day and record this in their reading 
record.  

Our author focus is Anthony Browne. We will 
be reading, discussing and researching books 
by this author. We will also be infusing some 

of his work into our Literacy lessons. 

Writing Focus: This term,  we will be learn-

ing how to structure and write different 
types of texts such as traditional poems, in-

structions and explanation texts. Children will 
consolidate how to write in either present or 
past tense and how to extend their sentences 

with adjectives, conjunctions, interesting sen-
tence openers and expanded noun phrases. 

SPaG (Spelling,  Punctuation and Grammar):  
We will  revisit  verbs, nouns, expanded noun 
phrases, homophones, adding suffixes to root 

words and contractions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Achievers 

 

Friends 

Year  2 

Fractions: This term we will start by 
finding fractions of shapes and progress on 

to fractions of amounts e.g. 1/4 of 16 and 
1/2 of 20.  

Measurement: The children will learn 
about time; how to tell the time to the 

nearest 5 and 15 minutes and they will learn 
how to measure mass, length, capacity, 

height and temperature. 

Money: We will be learning about coins 

and notes. The children will learn about how 
to count money in pounds and pence. They 

will also learn how to select and choose 
money to make an amount. 

Properties of shapes:  The children will be 
learning about 2D and 3D shapes as well as 

looking at the properties of the shapes 
such as how many sides, edges, faces, verti-
ces and identifying how many lines of sym-

metries the shapes have. 

Rowan & Elder 

 

Learners 



SCIENCE 

PHSE 

Homework 

PE 

Every other Friday children will receive home-

work consisting of maths, literacy and topic 

work. We will be setting maths and literacy 

homework through the CPG books. Some chil-

dren will receive homework sheets stuck in 

their books instead of CGP books.  

Please ensure your child completes their 

homework as independently as possible and 

hands it back on the due date. 

 

Children will learn about the rights every indi-

vidual has and learn to understand the im-

portance of respecting these rights. We will 

discuss the concept of differences and the 

importance of fairness. We will encourage the 

children to reflect on how they should behave 

towards people who are different from them-

selves. 

 

RE - What does it mean for a Christian 

belong to a Church? 

 

The children will explore how baptism and in-

fant dedication express the hope that chil-

dren will grow up to follow the teaching and 

example of Jesus; They will think about how 

belonging to the Christian ‘family’ means living 

in the way Jesus taught. We will discuss how 

local leaders of Christian communities (e.g. 

priests, ministers, elders) teach about Jesus 

and belonging to the Christian family. They 

will then find out about how the symbols of 

baptism (eg water, light, the 

sign of the cross and the 

colour of baptism clothing) 

mark a new beginning in the 

Christian family. 

This term we will be studying : 

Animals Including Humans: The children will 

compare the different stages of growth in hu-

mans. They will also consider the importance of 

being healthy and how people can maintain a 

healthy lifestyle through their diet and exercise. 

Plants : The children will sow and observe how 

a seed or bulb becomes a plant. They will observe 

a range of seeds and what these seeds grow into. 

They will carry out short tests to observe seeds 

over time and learn how to record their findings. 

 

This term our P.E. unit will be ball games 
as well as learning different skills such as 

throwing and catching. 

Rowan class will have PE on Mondays 

and Fridays.  

The children need to bring in PE clothing. 
This consists of: a white t shirt, black 
shorts or jogging bottoms and black 

trainers or plimsolls. Their PE clothing 
can be left on their peg and collected at 

the end of the week.  

 

Year 2 

Curriculum Information  

Summer 

BCC 

 

This term we will be learning about the lives 

of specific historical and modern women. We 

will study the history of their lives and how 

their impact lives on today. 

 


